
 

 

East-West Forum and the 
Science of Consciousness 

 

Date : Saturday, April 5, 2014 and Monday, April 21, 2014 
Venue : Quantum-Nano Systems Centre & Centre for Consciousness Studies  

 

Dayalbagh Educational Institute has taken up Consciousness Studies in a big way, and all Departments, 
Centres, faculty members, research scholars and students have taken up this challenge in the right earnest. 
DEI hosted the Twentieth Conference on Toward a Science of Consciousness (TSC 2013) last year. A 
large contingent from DEI will also be participating in the TSC 2014 conference being organized at 
Tucson, Arizona, USA in April 2014. A similar delegation was sent to Arizona for TSC 2012 also which 
organized a similar Eastern Philosophy Forum. 
 
As a run-up to TSC 2014 at Arizona, where DEI has been specially invited to organize an East-West 
Forum, we will be organizing a Symposium on April 5 on ‘East-West Forum and the Science of 
Consciousness’ to discuss, debate and crystallize our ideas to be presented before an international 
audience at TSC 2014, Arizona. It will be attended by experts in the field from diverse areas who have 
applied scientific methods to study of consciousness, especially from the viewpoint of Eastern 
Philosophy. 
 
Besides, there will be transmission from TSC 2014, Arizona of the following events to DEI, Dayalbagh : 

Event Arizona Time 
(GMT – 7.00) 

Dayalbagh Time 
(GMT + 5.30) 

East-West Forum 
Part 1 

April 21 
9.00 am – 1.00 pm 

April 21 night /  
April 22 early morning 

9.30 pm – 1.30 am 

East-West Forum 
Part 2 

April 21 
2.00 pm – 6.00 pm 

April 22 morning 
2.30 am – 6.30 am 

 
REGISTRATION  

Registration is open at the Quantum-Nano Systems Centre from 8.30 am – 9.30 am as per schedule 
below.  

 
March 25 : Authors with Concurrent Talks in TSC 2014, Arizona / Oral talks in East-West Forum 
        (two authors per concurrent / oral talk) 
March 26 : Authors with Posters in TSC 2014, Arizona / Posters in East-West Forum  
       (one author per poster) – they can put up posters on April 4 between 3.00 pm – 4.00 pm 
Please bring the original letter from University of Arizona organizers to register for the event. 

 
Besides the above, 1 representative from each Department (which could be the Head also), with active 
interest in consciousness studies, can attend the event. The Head of Departments may send the name of 
their representative to Coordinator, CCS by March 27. 
 

THERE IS NO REGISTRATION FEE 

 


